
Good News Reflection, July 4, 2021; Rejected, misunderstood, disbelieved 

In this Sunday's Gospel reading, we see the painful truth of what happens when we share our faith with those who 

knew us before we became alive in our faith. 

Like Jesus, we are rejected, misunderstood, and disbelieved by people who don't understand why we changed. They 

feel threatened by our example; they don't want to consider their own need to change. We sound like fanatics to 

them, and they use this as an excuse to remain uninfluenced by our testimony. 

Jesus changed after he quit living an ordinary life in an ordinary town with an ordinary job to begin a ministry that 

would instigate persecution, and he invited everyone to follow his example. How crazy does that sound? 

Making matters worse, he was now spending all of his time trying to change the status quo of everyone's normal life 

and their normal ways of relating to others and their normal attitudes about religion -- even affecting the status quo 

of those who did not want to follow him and become like him. 

People don't like to be challenged, especially when it means giving up what's familiar and comfortable. However, 

this is not a reason for us to keep silent. We have been called by Christ to share the good news about him. We must 

make it known that conversion is important, or else we are sinning against him and against those who need to learn 

more about him. 

We fulfill this mission by sharing our personal conversion stories and our spiritual insights, and especially by 

making this an invitation rather than by demanding that others change. 

If you're being rejected because of this, remember that Jesus understands how you feel. Let the sting of their 

rejection be replaced by an awareness that God is very pleased with you. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 

In what ways has Jesus changed your life? Who are the people that misunderstand these changes? Now list those 

who do understand you: What can you do to enjoy their company more often? 
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Lord’s Day Eucharist:         
 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 

        11 am  
         

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11:30–12:00pm 

          Sat. 4:00– 4:40 pm 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

14th & 15th Sundays in Ordinary Time 

July 3 & 4, 10th & 11th, 2021 

June 5 & 6< 
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       God of love and hope be with us as we ask for    

your blessing on those who are in need               

of our prayers; Dale Anderson, Jeanette Johner, 

Keesha Maas and all those facing an illness or any 

of life’s struggles. Our condolences to the family 

and friends of Ernie Schenher. The thoughts and 

prayers of their church family are with you. 

Ou 

 

 

 

We want to Congratulate Joe & Sami Ballenas on 

their 50th Wedding Anniversary on July 11th, and 

Bonnie & Frank on their 60th Wedding Anniversary 

on July 29. 

Send us the dates of milestone birthdays or 

anniversaries of yourselves or your loved ones, and 

we will announce the special occasion in our parish 

bulletin 

Please register for our Special Anniversary 

Celebration in September! 

 

Church Renovations began the first 

week of June. We will be painting and 

replacing the carpets. Starting June 5 

all masses will be held at Mckenna 

Upper Hall until renovations are 

complete. The office will remain open until further 

notice. Thank you for your co-operation and for 

everyone who is working so hard to help us an Extra 

Big Thank You!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The St, Vincent de Paul Catholic 

Women’s League is asking you to read 

this petition and sign your name to it to 

protect our vulnerable society and 

health care workers. Petition to the House 

of Commons re: Bill C-268 which is attempting to 

prevent coercion, intimidation, or other forms of 

pressure to force physicians and healthcare workers to 

become parties in assisted suicide or euthanasia in 

violation of their fundamental freedom of 

conscience.  Please add your name to this petition and 

it will be sent to Kelly Block, M.P. Copies will be 

placed on the tables in the entrance at McKenna Hall. 

 

Parish Pastoral Council would 

like to thank the Clean Up Crew 

and congratulate them on a prize 

winning performance! Organized 

by Angelo, members of the CWL,  

K of C and parishioners showed up and received a prize 

from the City of Weyburn for their amazing effort.  

 

Parish Pastoral Council would also like to say 

Thank You to both John Tuchscherer and Vic Messer 

for their years of dedicated service to Council and at 

this time make a reminder tha there are still positions 

open on Council. Anyone interested, please call the 

parish office. 

 

McKenna Hall is Hiring: a permanent Part-time, 

Casual Caretaker position. Please apply with a resume, 

at the church office. For more information call the 

office @ 306-842-2129. Good luck to Charno in her 

move to Vancouver and thank you for your time with 

our parish. 

 

Upcoming  Celebrations 

Mon. July 

05 

No Service  

Tues. July 

06 

7 PM Mass Gerry Dionne + 

Wed. July 

07 
9 AM Mass 

 

Liliane Kot + 

Thur July 

08 
9 AM Mass Cole Crooks + 

Fri. July 

09 

12:10 PM Edward Brecinski + 

Sat. July 

10 

5 PM @ SVDP 
7 PM @ St. Marys 

Chiarvon Olson + 

Anthony Matthews + 

 Sun. July 

11 

 9 AM SVDP 

11 AM SVDP 
Marc Nickel Int 

Hanna Souster Int 

Mon. July 

12 

No Mass  

Tues. July  

13 

7 PM Mass Mary Ann Seitz + 

Wed. July 

14 

9 AM  

Lay Service 
 

Thurs July 

15 

7 PM Mass Eva Brecht + 

Fri. July 

16 

7 PM Mass Jim & Marion Brown + 

Sat. July 

17 

5 PM Mass 

7 PM Mass 
Mervin Bay + 

Antony Plaparampil + 

Sun. July 

18 

9 AM Mass 

11 AM Mass 
Special Intenteion  

Bill Hengen + 

 July 10 & 11 , 2021 

Amos 7:12-15 

Ps 85:9-14 

Ephesians 1:3-14 

Mark 6:7-13 



 

New Schedules for Hospitality, Screens and Readers 

have been printed. If you do not have email they will 

be in the usual spot at the church. Thank you to all our 

amazing volunteers! Our Church runs so much better 

with all of you giving so generously of your time! 

 

Good News Reflection July 11, 2021; Go forth in 

bold confidence! 

In this Sunday's Gospel passage, Jesus teaches us about 

trust. If we're to fulfill our calling as God's missionaries 

of love in this world, if we're to fulfill our calling to 

share the Good News, we must trust God and the 

resources that he provides. 

And we must trust that he will always provide exactly 

what we need when we need it, even though it doesn't 

always seem sufficient. It's important that we don't feed 

the inclination to distrust him by expecting anything 

other than what he provides. 

Every Mass ends with a re-commissioning rite for the 

calling we all have. The final blessing is a sending forth 

after we've been renewed in our relationship with Jesus. 

His presence in the Word and in the Eucharist and in 

the Church community re-energizes us (when we pay 

attention) to boldly go and do all that he asks of us. 

Through the priest, Jesus sends us into the world to be 

the visible proof that he is real and that he's alive and 

that he cares. With Jesus, and in him and through him, 

we are all evangelizers who can make a difference in 

the world. 

Yes, all of us -- all of us who have participated in the 

Eucharistic celebration with conscious awareness of 

what we are saying and praying and receiving during 

Mass. Go forth in bold confidence! Jesus is sending you 

out from the church with his Spirit and his sufficiency. 

However, when we do the packing and decide what to 

take with us on the mission, we like to take an 

abundance of stuff, just in case we might need it. Thus, 

we fail to show others that God is reliable and 

trustworthy. 

To be effective evangelizers, we have to surrender over 

to God whatever baggage interferes with our mission. 

Remember this: Surrender is not truly surrender unless 

we no longer want what we surrendered. If we still have 

some desire for it, we're attached to it by a bungee cord 

that yanks us back to it, yanking us away from our 

true15 purpose in life. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 

In what areas of your life do you rely upon the Lord? 

What areas do you still need to entrust to him? What 

will you do this week to surrender any distrust? 

 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: July 4, 2021, 14th Sunday 

in Ordinary Time “As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit 

entered me and set me on my feet, and I heard the one 

who was speaking say to me, ‘Son of man, I am sending 

you…” Ezekiel 2:2-3 God has a Stewardship plan for 

each of us.  He calls us to do something for Him.  But, 

He doesn’t leave us on our own to figure it out.  He 

gives us the resources we need to do His work.  Are you 

listening for God’s call?  When you hear it, do you get 

on your feet and do the work He asks of you?  Do not 

be afraid.  God doesn’t call the equipped, he equips the 

called.  Answer His call. 

July 11, 2021 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“He instructed them to take nothing for the journey 

but a walking stick – no food, no sack, no money in 

their belts.” MARK 6:8 Imagine taking nothing but a 

stick when you go on a trip.  The Apostles must have 

really trusted in God’s providential care.  Think of all 

the material things “we can’t live without” in today’s 

world.  We make our life’s journey more difficult 

because of all the material baggage that we drag 

along.  Putting Stewardship first in everything and 

putting our money and possessions second gives us 

freedom because we don’t become “slaves” to wanting 

to acquire more things. 

Summer Bible Study: the Prophets: 

You know Adam and Eve, Abraham and Moses, Jesus 

and St. Paul.  But how well do you know Ezekiel, 

Jeremiah, Isaiah, or Daniel?  Understanding the Old 

Testament Prophets is essential to gaining a better 

appreciation of Sacred Scripture, Jesus Christ, and our 

Catholic faith.  Join the Spiritual and Adult Faith 

Formation Committee on a 10 part summer Bible study 

of The Prophets.    A sign up sheet for your choice of 

session is near the front doors: Wednesdays 7-9pm or 

Thrsdays 10am-12pm.  Registration is $10 per person 

(partial cost recovery for supplies), payable to the 

Parish Office.  Sessions begin June 16.  Answer the call 

to a deeper relationship with God through His prophets 

and the Bible.  

Young Adult Retreat: “Press Pause and Pray”. Join 

us for Leisurely Meals, Laughter and Good 

Conversation. Sports, Hiking and Beach time. Prayer, 

Sacraments, Stillness and Nature. Choice of Break-out 

Sessions. Campfire and Night Skies.  

Retreat runs from 10 a.m. to 11 p.m. @ Glen Harbour 

Camp on Last Mountain Lake. Saturday July 17 for 

ages 19-23. Sunday July 18 for ages 22 and up.  

Cost is $50 (Please let us know if cost is an issue!) To 

register: Send your contact info to 

oyyam@archregina.sk.ca. Spaces are limited, so 

register soon. 



  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship of Time & Talent     July 3 & 4, 2021 

 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Merle St. Onge  

Janice Seitz 

Wendy Pitre 

Colleen Fellner 

Val Wing  

Jennifer Woodard 

Power Point Roberto Roman Gerry Langlois Val Wing 

Hospitality Heather Fellner  

Ev Corbin 

Bernice Driscoll 

Ken & Susan Kot 

Lynn & Kevin Colquhoun 

Norm Mondor  Joe Glab 

Sheldon LeBlanc 

Al Pitre  Roberto Roman 

Counters Dave Creurer, Darren Woodard, Rob Labbie 

Stewardship Time & Talent   July 10 & 11, 2021 

  SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Camille Goski Patsy Ernst 

Lynn Coquhoun 

Ron Wormsbecker  

Ingri Roman 

Power Point Fingler Family Gerry Langlois Roberto Roman 

Hospitality Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 

Jean Janoski 

Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

Dick & Audrey Michel 

Judy & Mel VanBetuw 

Gordon Rutten 

Calvin & Danette Tracey  

Counters Don Kraft, Bev Tourand, Demmy & Nhar Pinon 

 Stewardship Time & Talent   July 17 & 18, 2021 

  SAT 5 PM SUN 9  AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Patricia Redman 

Derek Redman 

Stafford Nimegeers 

Cecile Sellinger 

Marilyn Schuck 

Val Wing 

Power Point Lloyd Zyla Gerry Langlois Jennifer Woodard 

Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba 

Tiffany Bohn 

Jim Wanner  

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Harry Jensen & Elaine Gray 

Jim Parsons 

Ron Wormsbecker 

Aime Isabey 

Pat & Loretta Benning 

Counters Sherry Dreis, Kerry Dolter, Richard Wick 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 

Parish Pastoral Council Members: Fr. Francis Plaparampil, Marga Cugnet (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri,  

Brenda Kosior, Jim Wanner, Val Wing, Wendy Sidloski   

 Parish Finance Chairperson –Pamela Haupstein  

Parish Pastoral Council Meetings - the last Thursday of each month. 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Randy Schiller (861-1863) schrjt@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Executive Meeting – 2nd Mon. of month     General Meeting – 3rd Mon. of month 
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